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•  OOA permits issued only after conducting a rigorous environmental impact statement that is consistent with the
requirements of National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), and at least a 60 day public comment period.

•  No part of the water column or bottom-lands anywhere in the 3-200 miles offshore zone to be de facto
privatized.

•  Leases/permits to be temporary, and renewable only if in compliance with strict environmental regulations.
•  Environmental impacts from net-pen culture regulated by adopting regulations and developing technologies that

eliminate as fully as possible; fish escapees, disease transfer to wild fish, depletion of global fish stocks for farm
raised fish feed, and discharges of waste.

•  Indigenous peoples’ free access to their lands and territories fully ensured.

The report was authored by the Offshore Aquaculture Working Group, which includes
Ben Belton, Mike Skladany and Anne Mosness, Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy, Minneapolis.
Jeremy Brown, Food and Society Policy Fellow, Bellingham, Washington.

Read the executive summary and full report at: www.iatp.org/fish

The Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy promotes resilient family farms, rural communities and ecosystems
around the world through research and education, science and technology, and advocacy.
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